Good Morning. | am writing in opposition to HB 3065 for the simple reason that the extraordinary sums involved would be better
spent maintaining and improving the safety and quality of our existing infrastructure, to include ODOT managed highways through
our wonderful towns and cities. There's plenty of evidence that freeway expansion doesn't work, and rather than spend so much
money for fleeting or nonexistent benefit, let's spend it on ways to tangibly improve the lives of Oregon citizens.

Thank you.
BH



